ROTARY
TAILINGS

President Rick’s Message

Where was everybody? A very small turn-out for the meeting last Tuesday. And you
missed a very good meal — the baked salmon was excellent!

W

| need to pass along a message from Ben Larkey. It is one of those good news/bad news
things. Happy for Ben, sad for the club.

“Rick,

Thanks for updating my e-mail. | have felt a burden of not having properly communi-
cated with Jackson Rotary club for the last 3 weeks. Let me explain. As many know,
my dream is to one day open my own business. At the same time, | have long felt in order to do this suc-
cessfully, | need more nursing education. So | have decided to take the plunge and pursue these goals full
time. | am currently enrolled in a full time nursing program that takes place at night. Unfortunately it
meets on Tuesday nights. The program will take about a year. | will use this time to better plan, assem-
ble, and finance my future business.

I resigned my position at Kit Carson so as to give my full attention to my future dream.

In a couple weeks, | will have a break from my nursing program and will be able to attend Jackson Rotary
and catch up with everyone. In the mean time, | can be reached at 707-509-9592 or this e-mail.

However, | think it appropriate | resign my board position. And realistically, | think it inevitable in the
coming months, | will transfer to the Rotary of Rancho Cordova. | love Rotary and will remain a life time
member. It was the members of Jackson Rotary that made me love this club.

I look forward to seeing everyone soon.

Grace and Peace,

Ben

Note: Ben’s email is benjaminlarkeyl@hotmail.com

The Scout-a-Rama was attended by many community members and their families. It was a bit warm, but
plenty of shade at Howard Park in lone. Thank you to the Rotarians that volunteered for this event.

Remember — we will be dark next week on September 3" Have a safe and sane Labor Day Weekend!

(Continued on Page 2)




Remember — wear a pin every day!

YIR
President Rick




>>CLUB CALENDAR: SAVE THE DATE<<

Tuesday, August 27: Speaker, Eric Lutz, Farms of Amador.
Tuesday, September 3: Club Dark

Tuesday, September 10, 4:30: Board Meeting

Tuesday, September 10: RYLA Students

Tuesday, September 24: DG Randy Van Tassell

ROTARY
CONNECTS
THE WORLD

August is Membership and New Club Development Month

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES

MEMBER BIRTHDAYS MEMBER ANNIVERSARIES ARTICLES AND PHOTOS

Amy Slavensky-Aug 1 Keith & Sylvia Des Voignes-Aug 01
We appreciate the assistance offered by

Lee Travers-Aug 05 Rick & JoAnn Sprenkel-Aug 01 the members in creating the newsletter:
Ed Swift-Aug 11 Erik & Gwen Christeson-Aug 02 Article: Rick Sprenkel
Phil Giurlani-Aug 13 Lee & Joann Travers-Aug 03

Photos: Dirk Wentling

Stanley Lukowicz-Aug 16 ~ Ed & Margaret Swift-Aug 13 . . .
Send articles, photos, speaker information,

Eric Johnson-Aug 18 John & Jeri Swift-Aug 23 etc. to John Sullivan at:

Anne Platt-Aug 20 Doc Eastman & Geri O’Shea-Aug 31 jasd5190@gmail.com

Ashley Carnicello-Aug 21

ROTARY ANNIVERSARIES
Ed Swift-Aug 11 Stanley Lukowicz-Aug 16
Art Long-Aug-19 Paul Molinelli-Aug 19
Roger Riggsby-Aug 24 Frank Verardi-Aug 30
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